
Voice of the village

www.fotv.org.au

Friday| 13 May 2022 

Did you know that Friends of the

Village has a Business Directory?  

Our aim is to facilitate

connections within our

community. We want to have  lots

of businesses listed in our

directory so that the next time

you’re looking for a particular

good or service, you can take your

pick from a Village provider!

We’d really love to build up the

Directory this  year, so if you’d

like your business advertised on

our website, please shoot us an

email at friends@llv.community

  https://bit.ly/FOTV-BIZ

Business
Directory

F O T V

Come join us!

Every second Friday (next session 27 May) 

9:20am -11:30am

The Bitter Pea Cafe




Enjoy a coffee, meet new friends - 

and get those books covered!




Please email Amanda Steele

amanda.steele@det.nsw.edu.au 

to book yourself in - or just turn up on the day! 

Stage 1 Parents & Carers Drinks

Greengate Hotel, Killara

Friday 20 May 

7:30pm 

Kindergarten Dinner & Drinks

Governor Hotel, Macquarie Park

Saturday 28 May 

7pm

SOCIALITE SNAPSHOTSOCIALITE SNAPSHOT

GENERALGENERAL
MEETINGMEETING

SAVE THE DATE
7pm,14th June 

on ZOOM
all welcome!

Hi Villagers,

There’s just a few reminders for you today! However, stay tuned over the next

few weeks as we announce some exciting events and ways you can contribute

to your school through the work of your Friends of the Village.

Lisa President - Friends of the Village


